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 21 June 2023 

Dear Lorna, 

Scotland’s Deposit Return Scheme - March Gateway Review  

Thank you for your letter of 16 June.  

I note that what you provided is not the complete and unamended ‘March 
Gateway Review’ that the Committee sought and you undertook to provide. The 
Committee has been very clear that it would like to see the complete and 
unamended ‘March 2023 Gateway Review’.  
 
It is requested that you provide this by 27th June 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 
Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee 

https://www.parliament.scot/-/media/files/committees/net-zero-energy-and-transport-committee/correspondence/2023/deposit-return-scheme-march-2023-gateway-review.pdf

